
 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, May 18, 2015 
6:30 PM 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, and John DeWitt 
 
Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #23 for the  
amount of $9, 553.06.              (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #8 in the amount of $10,747.34.     (3-0) 
 
The Selectmen appointed Steve Shaffer and Dan MacDonald to three-year terms 
on the Planning Board; and Robert Gerber to a two-year term on the Planning Board.     (3-0) 
 
The Selectmen reviewed other appointed positions and will ask to see if  
those people would like to be re-appointed:  Douglas Stover, Code Enforcement Officer, 
Roger Stone, Plumbing Inspector, and Rudi Graf, Maine Island Coalition Alternate. 
 
The Selectmen will review the Solid Waste Disposal Contract at the next meeting.   
This contract needs to be posted for bids next month (June). 
 
The Selectmen received a copy of the letter to the Town Clerk from DHHS/Vital Records 
Unit stating they have begun an investigation about the failing of filing vital records  
with their office.  
 
The Selectmen decided to reserve the Miss Lizzie House for the coming year  
for the Island Fellow, if needed.  This will happen after October 2015, after the  
current tenants leave. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 1, 2015, at 6:30 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


